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It is good to see the progress with the construction of    

Kenmore Place, a forty unit Senior housing project.  This 

will be an asset to our community that will change a lot of 

things and create some business opportunities. 

  

The 6th Annual After Summer Networking Extravaganza will 

be at OPEN M, 911 Princeton Street on Wednesday,         

October 1st, 5:00 to 7:00 pm.  This is a good opportunity to 

network and there is no cost.  Please call Missy Klein at 

330-434-0110 ext 418 or email projects@openm.org for 

reservations or more information. 

  

The Kenmore Clock Tower base is in the design stage now. 

If you have not ordered a brick, time to do that is running 

out.  Please call 330-745-5530 or 

email john@kenmore-komics.com 

for a brick application form. 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 
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Meetings & Events 
 

6th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza 

Wednesday October 1st 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

OPEN M 

941 Princeton Street 

Akron, Ohio  44311 

See Attached Flyer for Details 
 

ABOTC Business Meeting 

Thursday October 2nd 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 

250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 

 

North Akron Chamber 

of Commerce 

Columbus Day Parade 

Saturday October 11th 

10:00 am to 12:00 noon 

 

North Akron Chamber 

of Commerce 

All-Boards Luncheon 

Wednesday October 15th 

11:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Guy’s Party Centre 

500 East Waterloo Road 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday October 16th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

6th Annual After Summer Networking Extravaganza  
 

This year OPEN M will hold their 6th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza on Wednesday October 1st.  This 

is your chance to get connected to members of the Akron 

Boards of Trade Council, Cuyahoga Falls Chamber of    

Commerce, Fairlawn Area Chamber of Commerce, Greater 

Akron Chamber of Commerce, and the Stow-Munroe Falls 

Chamber of Commerce.  This event also features delicious 

food samplings from many area establishments, including 

Chick-Fil-A, Donato’s Pizza, Earth Fare, The Galaxy        

Restaurant, Cupcake Castle, Sugar-Luv, Nuevo Mexico    

Restaurant, Zack’s Fire & Ice, Old Carolina Barbecue     

Company, Metropolis Popcorn and Wolf Creek Winery.  

Doors open at 5:00 pm, Wednesday October 1st, at 941 

Princeton Street in Akron 44311.  Please RSVP to Missy 

Klein at 330-434-0110 or email projects@openm.org. 

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 

North Akron Chamber of Commerce 

All-Boards Luncheon 
 

Wednesday, October 16th will be the North Akron Chamber of     

Commerce’s All-Boards Networking Meeting, at Guys Party Center, 

located at 500 East Waterloo Road. 

 

This business meeting’s topic will cover social networking, it’s many 

forms & ways to use to your advantage.  There will also be a 50/50 

raffle to benefit the Akron North High School Soccer Department. 

 

Networking is encouraged for members for the North Akron Chamber 

of Commerce and the East, Kenmore, and South Akron Boards of 

Trade.  If you wish an opportunity to promote your business, you may 

become part of their Business Showcase.  Please talk to North Akron 

Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Linda Hughes for more  

information. 

 

An RSVP is a must for this event.  Please RSVP to Linda Hughes at    

330-945-5926 or linda.nacc@gmail.com. 


